
 

More photos from our fabulous week at school can be found on our Facebook page. We never share children’s  

full names in our posts.  Please can we ask that you do the same if commenting on a post.  This is to keep our chil-

dren safe. Many thanks.  

Dates to remember:  

22nd & 23rd October—Parents Evening & 

Book Fair  

24th October Last Day of Term 

Congratulations to Sharks 

who topped the charts this 

week with 100% 

attendance.  

Well Done  

2nd Dolphins — 93.5% 

3rd Penguins & Starfish — 

91.5% 

4th Sea Lions — 91.1% 

 

 

 

 

This weeks certificates were 

awarded to: 

Penguin: Avalon, Jaxon, Tessa & 

Thalia 

Starfish: Brooke, Evie, Frankie, 

Jax, Ralph, Willow & Zachary 

Dolphins: Cosmo, Harper, Jasleen, 

Lowen & Rosie 

Sea Lions: Eric, Harrison, Milo, 

Nelly, Reece & Zeenat 

Sharks: Barney, Grace, Harry & 

Kyanna 

 

 

 

 

Our broadband switch over on Monday went without a glitch, 

the children had a great day working without Technology 

 

Please see the newsletter next week 

with news on the PTA 
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Thank you to Paul Knight 

from Knightcott IT Services 

who has kindly donated £300 

to our School Fund 

 

 

 

It was a damp trip but everyone 

had a good time exploring. 

 

 

School Photos —New Date! 

Individual School Photos will 

now be on 6th December  

https://www.facebook.com/BanwellSchool/
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